
Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: 
Sent: 13 December 2013 12:02 
To: Planning 
Cc: 
Subject: Request to prune back trees at 172 Goldhurst Terrace 
Attache enft: 20131212_Fig 172120_01 pdf, 172GT_Photo One JPG, 172120_Photo Two .JPD 

Categories: Green Category 

Dear Sir madam, 

Further to my conbersation with Mohammed (at the planning department) MD morning, I am writing MD email to notify 
and request approval to prune back three trees in my garden 

There are two Lime trees and one Copper Beech tree 

The Lime trees require reduction of the crown and in height The Copper Beach requires reduction in Cram, this tree 
has branches that habe grown iMo the garden of 174 GT 

Please find attached two photos and a sketch of the garden outlining layout 

I look forward to hearing from you with regard to any further comments or observations 

Kind regards 
Raj esh 

Attached 


